
 

Announcements from 15th to 22th October 2023 
 

Sunday 15th October 

20th Sunday after Pentecost 

Mission Sunday 

2nd Class - Green 
 

 Mass: 8 & 9am 

High Mass: 11am 
(Confessions during each Mass) 

Monday 16th October 

St Hedwig, Widow 

3rd Class - White  

 

Mass: 6:50am 

Mass: 5:30pm 

Rosary: 6.00pm 

Tuesday 17th October 

St Margaret Mary Alacoque 

3rd Class - White  

 

Mass: 6:50am 

Mass: 5:30pm 

Rosary: 6.00pm 

Wednesday 18th October 

St Luke, Evangelist 

2nd Class - Red  

 

Mass: 6:50am 

Mass: 5:30pm 

Rosary: 6.00pm 

Thursday 19th October 

St Peter of Alcantara 

3rd Class – White 

 

Mass: 6:50am 

Mass: 5:30pm 

Rosary: 6.00pm 

Friday 20th October 

St John Cantius, Confessor 

3rd Class - White  

 

Mass: 6:50am  

Adoration: 3.00pm 

Rosary: 5pm 

Mass: 5:30pm 

Saturday 21st October 

Our Lady on Saturday 

4th Class - White  

St Hilarion 

Mass: 6:50am 

Mass: 11am 

Rosary: 6.00pm 

Sunday 22nd October 

21st Sunday after Pentecost 

2nd Class - White 
 

 Mass: 8 & 9am 

High Mass: 11am 
(Confessions during each Mass) 

CONFESSIONS AVAILABLE ON REQUEST 



 
 

 

 

Announcements: 

  

• Today, Third order meeting at 2pm and activities for children 

• Bishop de Galarreta will come in Nairobi for a ceremony of confirmation 

the Sunday 3rd December. The lessons are given at 10am in the hall of the 

school, first floor. You are required to bring your baptism card to receive 

the sacrament of confirmation. 

• The Young Professionals Group has organised a Pilgrimage to Subukia 

Shrine on Saturday, 21st October 2023. There remains a few slots open for 

anyone who would like to join the group on this pilgrimage. Please register 

from the link shared on the WhatsApp group or Telegram channel. 

• Our two pre-postulants for brotherhood, Dennis Mwangi and Luke Kabura, 

will travel the 23rd October to join the novitiate for the formation of 

brothers in France. You can give them some support to cater for their travel 

expenses.  

• The school is organizing an Open day and a show for the ten years 

anniversary of the school on 18th November. Please plan to come and invite 

catholic parents who could be interested to register their children in our 

school. We require your support to market our school and fill it with 

catholic children. 

 

Newcomers are warmly invited  

to visit the desk at the entry of the church  

to get more information,  

register on the WhatsApp group,  

and be introduced to a priest and to the life of the parish. 
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